
Please join Drs. Ahrendt and Wolverton for an interesting 
and informative presentation and discussion on the 
importance of breast density and 3D mammography.

The evening’s agenda includes:

5:30–6 p.m. .  Registration and networking.

6–8 p.m. . . . .     Presentation: My patient has dense
breasts—now what?
Presenters: Gretchen Ahrendt, MD
and Dulcy Wolverton, MD

RSVP by Thursday, Sept. 27, to Tanya Forsyth 
at 720.848.7688 or Tanya.Forsyth@uchealth.org.

The dinner program is free, but registration is required.

You’re invited.
Dinner program:
My patient has dense breasts—now what?
(Approved for 1.5 CE credits.)

5:30–8 p.m.
Tuesday, Oct. 2, 2018
Maggiano's Little Italy
Denver Tech Center
7401 S. Clinton St.
Englewood, CO 80112

18-PHYS-2381

uchealth.org

Featured speakers:
Gretchen Ahrendt, MD
Professor, Surgery-Surgical Oncology
Director, Diane O’Connor Thompson 
Breast Center

Dulcy Wolverton, MD
Chief Radiologist of Breast Imaging, 
CU School of Medicine

The University of Colorado School of Medicine is accredited by the Accreditation Council for 
Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing medical education for physicians.
 
The University of Colorado School of Medicine designates this live activity for a maximum of 1.5 AMA 
PRA Category 1 Credits™.  Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of 
their participation in this activity.


